
 

Ref: LD/KHi/KB/Early School Closure 
 
2nd February 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Advance Notice - Early Closure on Tuesday 22nd March 2022 
 
I write to inform that on Tuesday 22nd March 2022, school will close early to all pupils in 
years 7-13 with the exception of pupils who study:  

• GCSE Film class 11C 

• BTEC Creative Media class 11B 

• Year 10 IT class 11C 

Parents of pupils in the classes listed above will be written to separately with further 
details. 
 
The school will close to the pupils for the afternoon to provide staff with the opportunity to 
thoroughly moderate the Year 11 and 13 mock examinations.  
 
Pupils will be dismissed from site at the following times:  
 
Years 12, 13, 11 and 10  12.35pm 
 
Years 8, 9 & 7   12.45pm 
 
The school bus service (788, 881 & 705) will run for the early dismissal.  Buses will depart 
between 12.45 and 12.55pm.  Year 11 and 10 pupils who are required to remain on site for 
GCSE Film, BTEC Creative Media and IT will depart from school at 3.00pm.  The school bus 
service will not run at this time.  
 
If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, their allocation will be open at break time so 
that they can make a purchase of up to £3.00 from their entitlement.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms L Draycott 
Headteacher 
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